
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

           Friday 12th May 2023 

 School Tuck Shop 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the spring term, Mr King kindly arranged for the 
replacement of the bridge section of the “Trim Trail” which 
was installed over the Easter holidays. The children have been 
enjoying using it and are delighted that the trail is complete 
again.  
 
However, as you can imagine, these wonderful playground 
installations do not come cheaply. Therefore, the School 
Council are keen to raise some funds as part of a contribution 
to the costs.  
 
The School council have requested to open a school “tuck 
shop” to raise funds. This idea has been met with great 
excitement. They have canvassed ideas from the school body 
about the sort of items they might like to buy and have met with Mr King to discuss items to stock, 
how they would manage the shop and “start-up” funding.  
 
The key details are as follows: 

 the tuck shop will be open every Tuesday break time 

 Children may bring in a maximum of £2 to spend in the shop.  
(Please ensure that any money brought in by children in Wren and Robin Class is secured in a 
small named envelope, with amount of money enclosed written on the outside 

 The shop will sell healthy snack items like Yoyo Bears, small bags of popcorn, fruit juices, 
Babybels, small boxes of raisins. In time, we hope to sell school logo pencils and other 
stationery.  

 Tuck shop opens on Tuesday 16th May 
 
The tuck shop will sell snacks that are low in sugar and salt other than natural fruit sugars in line with 
our school’s healthy eating initiative.  
 
Please consider supporting the tuck shop as part of the school council’s fundraising efforts.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The School Council 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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